
You are invited to attend a 
General Practitioner Information Session
Following the State Government’s financial commitment last month to start planning for an 
extended primary healthcare service within the Byford Health Hub

Thursday, June 22, 2023
7.30 to 8.30 am
Dome Café (upstairs) 
829 South Western Highway 
Byford

Come hear about:
• Project timeline

• Overall Hub concept

• How you can be involved in the    
planning process

RSVP 
June 20

Registrations to: 
cindy.sampson@health.wa.gov.au
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